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Comments: Please do not allow a large out of state corporation to make permanent changes to Holland Lake that

can never be taken back and will change the Swan Valley forever. Please be the federal department that you are

supposed to be and protect our federal lands for the people that live in the area. Allowing POWDR to make these

changes to Holland Lake does not "sustain the health, diversity, and productivity of the Nation's forests and

grasslands to meet the needs of present and future generations." It will do exactly the opposite. 


